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coastal waters. (( (National Research CO'lmcil, the principal operating agency of both the National 
Academy of Sciences and the National Academy of Engineering. 2000. Clean Coastal Waters: 
Understanding and Reducing the Effects of Nutrient Pollution. National Academy Press. 
Washington, D.C.) 

In conclusion, the shellfish community welcomes an open and intellectually honest debate about 
the impacts, both positive and negative, of shellfish fanning in Puget Sound. Shellfish growers 
recognize that it is in their best interest to operate their farms in a manner that protects the marine 
environment upon which they are entirely dependent. We have a history of adaptive practices to 
achieve this goal as we continue to gain better understanding through sound science and 
research. Policies and regulations for shellfish aquaculture must be based on sound scientific 
data, not unfounded personal opinions. We are willing and stand ready to engage in a robust 
policy discussion "vith the PSP regarding shellfish aquaculture in Puget Sound at your • 
convenience. 

Sincerely, 

f!;.k';)i 
Robin Downey 
Executive Director 


